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August 22, 2022
Sent to facility via email.

Burke Eilers, CEO
Wellfully, Inc.

22 Waterloo Street
PO Box 1087

Rapid City, SD 57709

Re:  Wellfully, Inc.

Dear Mr. Eilers:

On August 2, the South Dakota Department of Health, Office of Licensure & Certification conducted a
compliance survey of your inpatient chemical dependency facility for compliance with state rules. This
visit found deficiencies whereby corrections were required.

We are accepting your plans of correction for the deficiencies. Please notify this office at (605) 773-
3356 if you are unable to correct the deficiencies as outlined in your plan of correction.

If you have any questions relating to the deficiencies, contact Jim Bailey at (605) 367-5434.

Sincerely,

e KA

Chris Qualm, Administrator

cc: Muriel J. Nelson, Office of Licensing and Accreditation, Department of Social Services
with copy of PoC (via email)
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